
(our) HOA Town Hall Meeting, Nov 12, 2015 
 
Our HOA Town Hall Meeting tonight, Nov 12, was an overwhelming success, beyond what I expected.  The 
very large conference room that normally seats 82 was filled to an overflow crowd with folks sitting on tables 
and standing.   
 
A very sincere thanks to all that attended and for putting up with the crowded conditions . The attendees were 
diverse with home owners, a few HOA lawyers, property managers, and several Realtors.  Questions, calls for 
HOA reform, comments from the crowd and personal stories dominated the event.  Yes, the presentation got a 
little off track but the emphasis is on home owner concerns and sharing their personal experiences so that got 
a priority. 
 
A big thanks to the city of Aurora for providing us the conference room.  Also, a thank you to Senator Nancy 
Todd and Rep. Su Ryden (who sent her representative)for attending and showing interest in HOA 
issues.  These two representatives have been HOA advocates in the past and continue to show their support.   
 
We will be posting the entire Power Point presentation and all home buyer’s brochures, HOA maintenance 
guides, and other material referenced at this meeting on our web site by Nov 16. 
A few pictures of the event will be posted. 
 
Thanks again to all members in helping get the word out about this meeting and a very special thanks to all that 
were able to attend.   

 


